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To Oregon State legislators: 

 

I strongly oppose SB 85, it will dramatically increase overall expense of raising 

livestock as well as possibility of completely surrendering family farms. Maintaining 

the system that we have and have had in place for years has been effective in many 

ways. Safety for public as well as for livestock. Control damage , disease and loss . 

Are kept in check by containing livestock. Vote NO! SB85 


